
Beginning June 6th, 2017, passports (or passport cards) will be required to enter 
federal establishments, including military bases. In January 2018, passports will be 
required to fly within and outside of Alaska. It is unknown at this point when the 
State of Alaska will provide compliant licenses.

If you do not have a current passport, please begin the application process here 
https://travel.state.gov/content/passports/en/passports/apply.html It would be 
advantageous to apply for both the passport and passport card, as you can use the 
passport card to enter military establishments.

Please read the requirements in the link above carefully, as you may have to apply in 
person even if you've had a passport before. If you need your birth certificate for 
documentation and don't have a certified copy you can request one here 
http://dhss.alaska.gov/dph/VitalStats/Documents/birth/birth_form.pdf 

Feel free to call the Training center with any questions. 
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